
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2019 
 
Dear Potential Sponsor: 
 
 
The City of Agoura Hills, in its efforts to improve the quality of life for our City, will be 

hosting our annual Community Service Day to be held on Saturday, May 4, 2019.  

 

The goal of Community Service Days is to organize volunteers to work on community 

service projects that have been identified to beautify the City.  Parks, streets and school 

locations have been identified as possible project locations.  Each location will have a 

full team of volunteers that are assigned to complete each project on this day. 

 

The City of Agoura Hills welcomes your support of Community Service Days and looks 

forward to a successful day.  Our goal is to raise $5,000 to help offset the cost of this 

program.  As a sponsor, your business/organization will be included in the publicity 

material as well as be on the volunteer shirt distributed to the 300 plus volunteers on 

the day of the event.  Please fill out the enclosed form and mail it back with your 

donation.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call Nick Newkirk, Recreation 

Supervisor, at the Agoura Hills Recreation Center at (818) 597-7361.  For your 

information, the City’s tax I.D. is # 95-3797990 

 

Thank you for your support.  We look forward to working with you! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Nick Newkirk       
Recreation Supervisor     
 
Enc. 


